
 

 

Wednesday 3rd April 2019 

 

             Dear Applicant 
 
On behalf of the Governing Body we would like to thank you for your interest in the post of 
Deputy Headteacher at our school. We hope that you find the enclosed information helpful. 

 
We are keen to appoint a Deputy Headteacher who can demonstrate a passion and 
commitment to excellent teaching and learning, inspirational Christian leadership and a 
proven record of leading school improvement priorities.  

 
We welcome your application as a practicing Christian to support the leadership of our 
whole school community and to empower everyone to flourish and achieve their full 
potential in everything they do. 

 
Our school can offer a vibrant and inclusive Christian learning community, exemplary pupil 
behavior and a committed Governing Body.  The school has recently expanded and enjoys 
the benefits of additional hall space and a MUGA, which has increased the creative and 
dynamic learning opportunities that we can provide for our children.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity once again to thank you for your interest and warmly 
welcome you to visit our school on one of the following dates: 
 

Wednesday 24th April at 1.30pm 

Thursday 25th April at 2pm 

Friday 26th April at 10am 

 
Please contact Miss McKee on 01254 247156 or email Kathryn Pym at  
head@langho-st-leonards.lancs.sch.uk to arrange a visit.  

 
               Yours sincerely  
  

Lynne Harrison   Kathryn Pym 

 

Lynne Harrison   Kathryn Pym 

Chair of Governors  Head teacher 
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